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Wednesday 14th May 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
We are writing to let you know that the Key Stage 1 SATs will be taking place in school 
between Monday 24th June and Thursday 4th July. 
 
These assessments help us to understand how well your child is progressing in key areas 
of learning and are carried out in a relaxed and supportive classroom environment. For 
more information about the SATs, please see the following link:  
 
Optional key stage 1 national curriculum tests: information for parents - GOV.UK 
 
To support you in understanding what the assessments involve, we would also like to invite 
you to a KS1 SATs Information Session on Tuesday 3rd June at 5:00pm. This will be an 
opportunity to learn more about the process and ask any questions you may have. 
Please click the link below to confirm your attendance: 
 
Click here to confirm attendance  
 
If you have any questions regarding the information in this letter, please do not hesitate to 
contact the academy office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Craig Hayes 
Executive Headteacher  
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